
Come and join our pop-up event
at Llewellyn Hall, Penllergaer,

Thursday 9th June 2pm to 3:30pm
We exist to distribute fresh food to the Community, that would otherwise go to waste. We

receive donations from a variety of local retailers and growers, and we would like to share it
with you.

Pop-up events are extension of our Community Fridge project, which bring this food to your
community.

All are welcome, so please feel free to join us. Bring a bag with you.
If you can’t join but would like to help support the charity,

you can donate via our JustGiving page.
Just scan the QR code below:


